
Farewell on May 31, 2025 

The Postgraduate Psychology Department of Jyoti Nivas College conducted an informal 

event on 26th March 2025 at the PG Auditorium, which included the HOD, faculty members, 

and students from all batches. The event aimed to strengthen the bond between teachers and 

students and was a collaborative effort to promote inclusivity within the department. The entire 

program was gracefully hosted by Medhini and Steffi. The program began with a beautiful 

prayer song by Amy, followed by a vibrant Bollywood dance performed by the students of both 

the first and second years. Thereafter, the audience was treated to a hilarious and engaging skit 

dedicated to our dear teachers, featuring doppelgängers of our faculty members. The 

performance was a hit and left the audience in fits of laughter. Next, we had a high-energy South 

Indian-style dance performance that truly got everyone's adrenaline pumping. This was followed 

by the much-anticipated fashion walk. The ladies in black absolutely stole the show; they were, 

without a doubt, the stars of the evening. A special surprise awaited our first-year student 

Riddhika, along with her friends, who dedicated a medley of heartwarming songs to the faculty. 

It was a truly touching moment that left everyone emotional. The event concluded with a vote of 

thanks delivered by Tina. Special thanks to Ms. Aishwarya for coordinating and for coming up 

with the wonderful idea for this event. The audience remained engaged and entertained 

throughout, and the feedback was overwhelmingly positive. Refreshments were provided for all. 

Many expressed that they thoroughly enjoyed the experience and are eagerly looking forward to 

more such events in the future. 

 


